
 

 

25 May 2021 

 

The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 

Fair Work Commission  

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

By email: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

 

Dear Justice Ross,  

 

Re. AM2021/59 Variation of the Commission’s Own Motion – Textile, Clothing, 

Footwear and Associated Industries Award 2020  

 

We refer to the above matter and a statement1  issued by the Fair Work Commission 

(Commission) on 12 May 2021.  

 

We write to advise that the Australian Industry Group respectfully agrees with the provisional 

view expressed by the Commission in the aforementioned statement, regarding a proposed 

variation to the Textile, Clothing, Footwear and Associated Industries Award 2020. 

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Ruchi Bhatt 

Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 [2021] FWC 2677.  
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